Community
Cares

*Serving our youth as our youth serve others"”

CAN YOU HELP?

ADULT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
to help supervise YCC sponsored events

We are happy to announce that we will
continue to host Hospitality After Mass
starting again in the fall.

We are proud of our youth volunteers,
and now we would like to
plan some larger events for them.
In order to plan such events, we need
additional adult volunteers to help out.
Itis a commitment of 2 - 3 hours per event.

We ask that you are 18 years or older.

If you are interested in helping with
hospitality or larger events,
please contact Angela at:
youthcc@holycrossrc.org
or leave your name and phone number
in the Parish Office.

Thank you for your help!




